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Highlights from the NAIDOC activites. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
 

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility Sarah and Felicity enjoying NAIDOC Week activities. 

Wednesday 18th November 2020 
Week 6 - Term 4 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

o Athletics Carnival – this Friday, 20th November, our Saint Joes team heads to PDHS for the annual Interschool Athletics 

Carnival. Good luck to all of our competitors and please come along and cheer for our team if you can. The Carnival 

begins at 9:15am. Please see attached program. 
 

o Feast of Christ the King – I encourage all of our families, but especially those families of students who received a 

Sacrament this year, to join us on Sunday at 10.30am for the very special occasion of the Christ the King Mass and 

Procession. 
 

o Annual General Meeting- Next Wednesday at 7.00pm is our school’s Annual General Meeting. I encourage all 

parents to come along to help us celebrate another successful year. Light refreshments will be served afterwards. 
 

o Kearnan College Transition Day– Good luck to our Year 6 students, who will attend the Kearnan College Transition 

Day on Tuesday next week. We hope you meet some new friends and start to feel more comfortable about moving 

on to your secondary schooling. You would have received your bus information yesterday. If not please let the office 

know. 
 

o Change of Date- Advent Liturgy- Kindy/PP will now lead us in this liturgy on the new date of Monday 23rd November 

at 9.00am. Sorry for any inconvenience. 
 

 

Canteen Roster: 
 

Tuesday 24th November 
Helen Ng & Sarah Gibellini 

 

Tuesday 1st December: 
Marion Fuge & Katerina 

Gibbs 

NAIDOC Week highlights 
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Follow us on Facebook: 
@ St Joseph’s School Pemberton 

 
 
 

WHITE ELEPHANT STALL 
 Years 1-6 are organising a White Elephant Stall 
fundraiser for the Vinnies Christmas Appeal. The Stall will 
be held on Thursday 26th November. If you have items to 
donate, please bring them to school by Tuesday 24th 
November so they may be priced and the event can be 
set up. 
Please leave all donations in the designated box in the 
School office. 

CHRISTMAS CAROLS CHOIR 
2020 Christmas Carols will be held on Friday 20th December 
at the Mill Hall. The organisers are currently wanting to hear 
from people who would like to sing in the 2 Choirs. 
For information or to put your name down to sing, please 
contact the following people: 
Children’s Choir – Esther Thomas 0422045009 
Adult Choir – Deanne Ventris 0428302782 

CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE 
What a great fundraiser! Making money from 
containers that would go to landfill or worse! 
Each family will receive a ‘key tag’ so that the profit from 
every container that is recycled comes back to our 
school. More information to follow of these. 
Containers may be left in the designated bin situated 
between the brick wall of the playground and the wire 
oval fence. Please do not leave any other items in the 
bin other than acceptable containers. 


